
 WELCOME TO 9TH GRADE!

Welcome Parents and Guardians of the Class of 2027!

Welcome to 9th Grade!

Welcome to the State College Area High School!
The Class of 2027 has much to look forward to this year. We will
work hard to ensure your child has a wonderful ninth-grade year.

Please read on for some important information. The mission of
9th grade is to promote a successful transition for incoming
students by providing a system that encourages responsive
teaching and learning. Teachers collaborate in order to help

students reach their potential, establish healthy relationships,
and discover their strengths and passions in a safe and

welcoming learning environment.

9TH GRADE KICK-
OFF:

Welcome to State High! We  are excited

to begin our year with your student and

with you.

To support students' awareness of the

building and expectations, we will hold a

student-only 9th-grade kick-off event on

August 17 from 12:30-2pm. Please drop

your child off at the back entrance of the

school.  Please pick up your child

promptly at 2pm, as this is a teacher in-

service day and our entire staff is

preparing for the first week of school. 

Kick-off will have a brief welcome

session, a student panel Q & A , and give

students the chance to walk their

schedule. Have your child bring a printed

copy of their schedule or a screenshot on

their phone. School breakfast is free for all students throughout the

2023-2024 school year.

Back to School Night

School Meals

Back to School Night is an open house where parents and
guardians are welcome to walk their child's schedule and meet

their child's teachers. We hope to see you on 
Thursday, September 16. 

There is an informational session at 6pm for 9th grade parents in
the Performing Arts Center. The open-house portion begins at

6:30pm. The event concludes at 8pm. 



9LC Kickoff
Join us!

Thursday, August 17
12:30 - 2pm at State High

Welcome Session

Walk your schedule

Hear from Upperclassmen

Pick up a snack in the
cafeteria


